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DATED:  27 January 2023 

TO: ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  2023 MOTOR INDUSTRY STAFF ASSOCIATION (MISA) CONTRIBUTION 

CHANGES 

1. MISA Union Fees Contribution Increase 

MISA’s National Executive Council, on 11 November 2022, approved an increase in MISA’s union fees 

effective from 01 January 2023, as well as additional funeral cover for extended family at additional 

contributions. 

MISA contribution rates effective from 01 January 2023 are as follows: 

• Bronze membership at R20.50 per week.  

• Silver membership at R35.50 per week.  

• Gold membership at R41.00 per week.  

2. Funeral Cover – Extended Family 

Effective from 01 January 2023 MISA started offering funeral cover for parents / extended family of 

members. The contribution rates for parents / extended family are calculated on the age of the 

nominees. Extended family contribution rate calculations will be managed in the MISA system as it is 

dependent on the age of the family members. MISA will provide the MIBCO system with the following 

data: 

  

• Member Identity or passport number. 

• Effective date of extended family contributions. 

• Amount to be added to forecast (weekly rate). 

The weekly extended family contribution rate is to be added to the ordinary weekly MISA contributions 

on the forecast / returns system. 

Employees are welcome to go onto the MISA website at www.misa.org.za or call MISA on (011) 476-

3920 to enquire about the membership options and related benefits. 
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